
WRRA Meeting - January 16, 2014 
 
 
WRRL President’s Report 
 
The re-seeding meeting for the second half was held on December 12.  At that meeting I was voted in as 
the replacement President through to and including the 2014/2015 season.   Following that, there was a 
cascade of movement into the remaining vacant positions, resulting in a full WRRL Board as indicated 
below.   
 

WRRL EXECUTIVE 2013-2014 

POSITION NAME 

President Brian Woolley 

Vice President Kendra Vermilyea 

Treasurer Soph Katsademas 

Secretary Brian Hesse 

Eastern Commissioner Michael Sharpe 

Eastern Scheduler Kendra Vermilyea 

Western Commissioner Kevin Beuermann 

Western Scheduler Nancy Nicolson-Houghtling 

Statistician Chris McMichael 

Referee-In-Chief Mike Koolen 

Past President Linda (Clarke) Jantzi 
 

  
Thanks to the respective association ice schedulers for submitting their available ice time for the second 
half.   A huge thank you goes to Kendra Vermilyea and Nancy Nicolson-Houghtling for figuring it all out, 
making the schedule as fair as possible across all divisions and distributed on schedule prior to 
Christmas. 
 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
March 2 – scheduled games will end 

 (results of any games played after this date will not count towards standings for Regionals) 
 
March 4  – Western Region Ringette League  Seeding Meeting for Regionals – executive only (Spruce 
Lodge, 7:30pm) 
 
March 28 to 30 – Regionals tournament – Guelph, ON 
 
April 10 – Western Region Ringette League AGM (Spruce Lodge, 7:30pm) 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Brian Woolley 
WRRL President 


